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Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter!

What another busy couple of weeks at St Buryan!
We celebrated our World Book Day the previous Monday and saw some awesome outfits.  On
Tuesday we were joined by the author Scott Jones, who spoke to our Key Stage 2 children about his
books and inspired them as writers.  The children were really enthused by him; it has been great to
see so many children get stuck into his book and work so hard on their own writing.
Also on Tuesday we held another Believe, Achieve, Aspire Day.  We worked with the Minack
Theatre to run a puppet-making workshop, drama workshop, art session and story-telling. 
 Children loved the day and it was great to see them develop their skills in our key concepts of
collaboration, teamwork, confidence and independence - as well as developing knowledge and
understanding in these areas which will in turn support other areas of the curriculum.

On Monday our football team competed in the Penwith schools tournament and came second! 
 Our hockey team have their final fixtures this week coming and we even have a dance squad ready
to compete in an upcoming competition.  On the sporting front, congratulations must go to Ted
and Lettie who both qualified for the County Championships after some impressive running in the
Penwith races.  Well done to all over our cross-country runners this year who have given their all in
all weather conditions!

We always aim to share examples of our learning on our Facebook and Twitter pages, as well as
other updates.  You may have seen a special video on some social media pages from the work our
Year 6s did with the Wave Rangers Project.  This was a National Lottery funded project designed to
develop collaboration, confidence and awareness of the environment.  Our original group of five
consisting of Finn, Finley, Charlotte, Evie and Luke certainly enjoyed it; they worked with other
schools in our Trust as well as organisations to help preserve the environment.  They impressed so
much that they got their whole year group invited to take part in a one-off session which was
filmed for the National Lottery and is being used as an advert on some of their social media sites!  

We were also visited by our colleagues of our Trust schools this week.  Some staff from these
schools spent the day with us on Tuesday visiting lessons and speaking to children.  We will share
the feedback with you next week, but we are very pleased with how the day went and it was great to
hear them comment on the wonderful behaviour of our children around the school, how polite and
well-mannered our children are - as well as many other things.  I'm looking forward to sharing the
feedback with you all.

On the 28th March we are holding an open afternoon.  We invite you to join us in the hall from
2.10pm where you are welcome to mingle and have tea or coffee for a small donation.  At 2.30pm
we will have a short talk reviewing our year so far.  After that, you are welcome to explore the
school and visit our classrooms and library.  Work will be accessible for you to look at, as well as
opportunities to listen to your children read and take part in some reading activities with them.  We
look forward to seeing you there!

Lastly, please note that dogs are not allowed on the playground area for drop-offs and collections. 
 Thank you.

Have a great weekend
Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy
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TERM DATES 2022-23
 A U T U M N :

5  S E P T  -  1 6  D E C

( H A L F  T E R M  2 4  O C T - 2 8  O C T  )

 S P R I N G :

3  J A N  -  3 1  M A R

( H A L F  T E R M  1 3  F E B - 1 7  F E B )

 S U M M E R :

1 7  A P R  -  2 5  J U L

( H A L F  T E R M  2 9  M A Y - 2  J U N )

2 0 2 2 / 2 3  I N S E T S

5 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2  

2 1 S T  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 2  

3 R D  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 3

5 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 3

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liaison Officer: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

SCHOOL WEBSITE
Please remember to check the calendar section of the website to
keep up-to-date with school events.  These will be added to the
calendar when we confirm them.
You may wish to download the 'eschools lite' app for free - this
notifies you when we upload our newsletters, menus, calendar dates
and more so that you can stay up-to-date with all that is going on in
school!







